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Jason Grant <jgrant@portlandmaine.gov>

377 Cumberland Ave Permit 2017-01250 

Ronald Spinella <ronspinella@maine.rr.com> Mon, Oct 23, 2017 at 10:58 AM
To: Jason Grant <jgrant@portlandmaine.gov>

Hello,

We notified Greg Gilbert on October 4th that we would like to withdraw our request for a building permit at this time.  I assumed we were taken out of the pipeline.

If we need to also notify you, please be advised that we are no longer planning on making any changes.

Christine Spinella 
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Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about government business may be
classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the
public and/or the media if requested.


